

Share your ideas for improving our roadway safety

West Hartford's Vision Zero Action Plan Public Meeting #2

Learn about West Hartford's commitment to improving roadway safety.
View our presentation and talk with Project Staff and the Task Force.
Share thoughts on the Draft Vision Zero Action Plan.

Noah Webster Library Meeting Room

(next to Children's Room)
Wednesday, December 6 | 5:30-7:30pm

Open House with Presentation from 6 to 6:30pm westhartfordct.gov/government-services/vision-zero

Anyone requiring auxiliary aid or service for effective communication or modification of policies or procedures to participate in a meeting, service, program or activity of the Town of West Hartford, should contact Suzanne Oslander, ADA Coordinator, at suzanneo@westhartfordct.gov or (860) 561-7580, as soon as possible, preferably seven days beforehand.

